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Cleanliness Drive in Nehru Park 

 
 

On December 10th, 2018, NCC cadets from Government P.G. College in 

Bazpur organized a cleanliness drive in Nehru Park, a popular public park in 

the city. The objective of the drive was to promote environmental awareness 

and maintain the cleanliness of the park. 

 

The cadets picking up trash and debris that had accumulated in the park over 

time. They worked tirelessly to collect all the garbage and dispose of it 

properly. They also cleaned the park's benches and other structures, 

including the restrooms. 

 

In addition to cleaning the park, the cadets also took care of the plants and 

trees. They watered the plants and removed any dead or dying ones. The 

cadets also made sure that the grass was well-maintained, which helped to 

improve the overall aesthetic of the park. 

 

The cleanliness drive was a success, as it helped to improve the cleanliness 

and hygiene of Nehru Park. The cadets' efforts were commendable, and their 

dedication towards the environment was truly inspiring. They not only 

cleaned the park but also educated the visitors on the importance of 

maintaining a clean and healthy environment. 
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